
The Blogs of the Edward Ringwald Websites 
are Discontinued 

 

Since 2010 and before the era of Facebook I had blogs both on the 

EdwardRingwald.com and Interstate275Florida.com websites, which were hosted by 

Blogger.  Over the years I wrote timely topics on my blog posts, with the most popular 

making them over to my website as a topic such as helicopter parenting and calorie 

counts in restaurants to name a few. 

 

I have decided to simplify the operation of my online presence out there on the world 

wide web, and a part of that process was the decision to discontinue the two blogs I 

have had operating for years, the Edward Ringwald Blog and the Interstate 275 

Florida Blog.  The decision to discontinue these blogs was no easy task; these blogs 

have not been updated for a few years and I just needed to make life more simple by 

removing stuff that I do not need. 

 

But the websites of the Edward Ringwald Websites Network will still be in operation!  

You will find good content still at EdwardRingwald.com, the website for all things 

Interstate 275 in the Tampa Bay region at Interstate275Florida.com as well as the 

website of the drawbridges of the Pinellas beaches at DrawBridgeAhead.com.  Don’t 

forget my web portal for the websites of the Edward Ringwald Websites network at 

EdwardRingwaldWebsites.com, that will remain in operation as well! 

 

You probably are asking yourself, “what are you going to replace the blogs with”?  

That’s a good question!  As I have a presence on Facebook, I may consider a Facebook 

page or even a Facebook group but that will be later down the road.  I may also 

consider starting a new blog, but that will be later down the road as well. 

 

But the websites of the Edward Ringwald Websites Network – EdwardRingwald.com, 

Interstate275Florida.com, DrawBridgeAhead.com and the Edward Ringwald 

websites portal, EdwardRingwaldWebsites.com – are here to stay! 


